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Comments: Regarding the Custer Gallatin National Forest 2020 Final Plan: There should be more wilderness to
allow connectivity for improved animal population health and habitat. All the current WSAs should be wilderness.
No motorized vehicles (including bicycles per wilderness rules) should be allowed in the Porcupine Buffalo Horn,
Cowboy Heaven and any other currently designated WSAs. Once protected areas are open to motorized use
and development, they will never be able to be protected again. Just like the Madison River, Hyalite Canyon has
been loved to death. Human forest users need to be concentrated in fewer areas to protect the wildlife that call
the forest home.



